
I . 

Secretary of the Commonwealth 
State Publications and Regulations 
McCormack Building, Room 1613 
One Ashburton Place 
Boston, MA 02108 

Dear Secretary of State: 

In accordance with 314 CMR 2.06 (3)(b) and M.G.L. c. 30, s.3, and at the request of the 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection ("MassDEP"), I have enclosed a copy of 
a public notice for a Notice oflntent for coverage under a General Groundwater Discharge 
Permit to be published in the Central Register. 

MassDEP has reviewed this application and has made a tentative determination to issue, 
subject to the public notice process. 

Sincerely, 

Fred Knight, Chairman 
Wayland Wastewater Management District Commission 


